
WAVERTON C P SCHOOL 
Common Lane, Waverton, Chester. CH3 7QT 

Tel: 01244 478367 
 

9th September 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
We have been made aware of a real and particularly nasty viral post going round on TikTok. The 
company are dealing with the situation and it should be cleared within the next day or two.  
 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/news/technology-54069650 
 
As ever it is important to be aware of what children are doing online and to ensure they know what 
to do should they come across any content which they find upsetting. We will not make any specific 
reference to this in school other than to reinforce the “stay safe online” messages. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
S J Talbot 
 

Simon Talbot 

Headteacher 

Waverton Community Primary School 

01244 478367 
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